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CAMARILLO QUILTERS ASSOCIATION
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES
Tuesday, May 11, 2021

CALL TO ORDER —
The meeting was called to order by President Barbara Witman at 9:32 AM via Zoom.

WELCOME —

Barbara welcomed everyone & thanked them for joining us again thru Zoom, reminding us to
stay muted unless speaking.

Barbara wished all the May babies Happy Birthday.

Barbara thanked all outgoing officers for their hard work and welcomed the new board members.

ANNOUNCEMENTS —

There will be another fabric sale this Saturday from 10-1 at 2208 Sparta Court in Simi Valley.
Fabric will be $4- a yard.

Treasurer’s report — The current Report and Budget for next year has been sent out to members.
We will be voting to approve the budget next month.

You can still sign up for tomorrow’s workshop.

We have space reserved at the Poinsettia Pavilion November 1-3 for a retreat. Sign ups will
begin in a few months.

SHOW & SHARE-
Patrice Lambourne presented a slide show of our members quilts. She encouraged members to
send her their pictures.

SPEAKER —

Barbara introduced Phyllis Cullen. She, along with Cindy Richard, did a slide show presentation
and talk on collage & portrait quilting.

ADJOURNED -11:05 AM

Susan Wilson, Secretary
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